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Honorable Tyisha Walker 
President of the Board of Aldermen 
165 Church Street 
New Haven, CT 06510 
 
October 12, 2021 
 
Dear President Walker, 
 
I am pleased to request authorization to partner with the Urban Resources Initiative to 
apply for and accept $37,335 for access improvements at Kimberly Field Park which will 
be completed as part of our existing Greenspace Partnership.  
 
The project will complete portions of the Master Plan for Kimberly Field Park developed 
by the City’s Landscape Architect Katherine Jacobs including an access trail and 
amenities such as trash cans and benches.  Since this is a complement to planned 
work at the park the in-kind and capital match was already anticipated spending.   The 
improvements will be completed through the partnership between URI and the 
Engineering and Parks and Public Works Departments with support from neighbors and 
the BRAMS school community. 
 
This grant is due on October 31st so I respectfully request approval via Unanimous 
Consent at your next meeting.  
 
Your support is greatly appreciated. 
 
Best, 

 

 
Rebecca Bombero 
Deputy Chief Administrative Officer 
 

 


